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Dear Member 
  

The next meeting of the NMR Discussion Group will be held on Thursday, 24th September 

1992 at the University of Bradford, commencing at 11.00 am. Coffee will be available from 

10.30 am. 

The price, which includes a buffet lunch, morning coffee, and afternoon tea, is £14 per head 

(£9 for students). The programme has not yet been finalized, but will including the following 

presentations. 

High-field NMR of Nucleic Acids - Dr J Parkinson, University of Edinburgh 

High-field NMR spectra of complex mixtures of small molecules - Dr J Nicholson, 

Birkbeck College, London 

The SERC 600 MHz NMR Service - Dr I Sadler, University of Edinburgh 



Polymer kinetics in multi-component systems - Dr D Maitland, University of Bradford 

We would welcome further short contributions (ca. 20 mins) from Group members, preferably 

in the areas of high field or polymer NMR. Potential speakers should send the titles of their 

talks to me at the above address as soon as possible. If you wish to attend the meeting, please 

return the meeting application form to Dr Peter Regan of the Shell Research Laboratories 

(Sittingbourne) before September 14th. 

Should you require overnight accommodation at the University, please return the other form 

to Dr Derek Maitland at the University of Bradford, enclosing your remittance for £18.75 

(including VAT). 

 

I look forward to seeing you at Bradford. 

Yours sincerely 

       Dr Irwin P Jones 

 


